
Orange County Migraine & Headache Center 
New Patient Policy 

 
Our office policy is for new patients to our practice schedule with Dr. Molly 
Rossknecht for their initial consultation. She is a neurologist who completed a 
Fellowship in Headache and has been with our practice for over 4 years. She has 
excellent skills as a Neurologist/Headache Specialist and excellent bedside 
manner. 
 
Dr. Hutchinson is the Founder & Director of Orange County Migraine & Headache 
Center which was founded in 2007. She has a very busy schedule of speaking, 
teaching, advising, and seeing patients. As a result, her ability to see new patients 
is very limited. If your referring health care provider feels you need to see her for 
your initial consultation, please have him/her call our office to speak with Dr. 
Hutchinson. Her background is Family Medicine & Women’s Health and her 
special area of interest is menstrual migraine.  
 
Dr. Hutchinson highly recommends all new patients see Dr. Molly Rossknecht for 
their initial consultation. Dr. Molly Rossknecht can typically see you within 2-3 
weeks. She can consult with Dr. Hutchinson regarding hormonal issues that may 
be affecting your migraine. If, after seeing you for the initial consultation, Dr. 
Molly feels that you would be better suited to see Dr. Hutchinson for follow-up, 
an appointment with Dr. Hutchinson will be scheduled. However, keep in mind, 
that Dr. Hutchinson’s availability is more restricted due to multiple commitments 
and gets booked weeks in advance.  
 
If you have questions regarding our new patient policy, feel free to email us at 
info@ocmigraine.org or call us at 949-861-8717. We look forward to seeing you & 
helping you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Susan Hutchinson & Dr. Molly Rossknecht  
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